
From: Pavel Shkolnikov  
Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2020 11:39 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Kelsey Prentice <kelsey.prentice@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 46 Bond Crescent rezoning application comments 

Hello, 

I received a letter from the city regarding this re-zoning application. 

I'm writing to SUPPORT the re-zoning application for 46 Bond Crescent, under the 
assumption new construction will be limited to single residential. 

In general I'm in support of reasonable zoning amendments to develop available lands 
in Oak Ridges neighborhood, as long as: 

1. Oak Ridges Corridor park is kept as is, and Greenbelt lands are kept as is and not 
developed. 

2. New construction is limited to single detached houses, preferably. No multi-story 
buildings please!!! 

Thank you! 
-Pavel Shkolnikov 
Owner, 47 Bond Crescent, 
Richmond Hill, ON L4E 3K3 


